
FROM THE DESK OF
Renee Schwartz ND
Unfortunately, NDs are not being fairly compensated for our valuable contributions to healthcare in this great state. This makes it 
more difficult for people like me to stay in practice and deliver this essential and unique level of care. It also limits access to 
healthcare for my patients as well as other individuals and families in the community. And for those of us who have been able to stay 
in practice, we do so at a great economic disadvantage to our peers, making it difficult to repay student loans, raise a family and 
give back to the community.

I am asking you to vote yes on SB772 and support fair pay for Naturopathic Doctors.

Sincerely yours,
Renee Schwartz ND
503-639-3777


